
New income tax forms on hold for now

The new income tax return forms, requiring stringent disclosures, are on the hold for now. But as

the government intensifies fight against black money and adopts global standards, taxpayers will

have to begin spring cleaning of their finances and financial records to avoid being on the wrong

side of law. This should be a timely warning for taxpayers as greater disclosures are likely to

come sooner than later.
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